
15 December 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to outline the assessment arrangements for Year 9 science. All Year 9 students will be sitting an
end of Key Stage Science 3 (KS3) examination on Tuesday 8 February. The examination will cover work that
your child has studied since Year 7. Details of the content included can be found using the links below. Students
will be given paper copies of this information in class and this will also be on their google classroom. There is
also a H/W plan attached which outlines the seneca tasks that your child will be set. Students will be sitting
either a higher or foundation paper, this will be discussed and decided with their teacher. The links

Higher paper
Foundation paper
Seneca H/W plan

You can help your child with further preparation for this test at home with a KS3 Science Revision Workbook,
which many students bought in Year 7 or 8. If your child does not have a revision guide, these can be
purchased at bookshops or online. Students can also revise online on the BBC bitesize website:
www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/ks3/science. Your child will continue to be supported in school by completing revision
activities during science lessons in January after all the KS3 content has been delivered. Students will be
provided with practice exam papers, revision lists and revision resources via the google classroom.

The results of the end of KS3 examination will contribute towards your child’s end of KS3 level, which will be
used to determine the most suitable course for your child at Key Stage 4 (KS4). Many students will be keen to
study triple science at KS4 and we will select students for triple science using the end of KS3 levels along with
teacher assessments of homework and class work. Students who do not study triple science will study double
combined science. We recommend students achieve the equivalent of a GCSE grade 3 or above to study triple
science and this will be reviewed on a case by case basis. All students will start the GCSE science courses after
the end of KS3 examination, a decision about triple or combined science will not be made until after the Year 9
options evening. The results of this examination will also be used to determine the most suitable set for your
child for the remainder of Year 9 and for Year 10.

Please do not hesitate to contact me on 01275 373737 or email hakej@skdrive.org if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Jonathan Hake

Mr J Hake
Second in Science

https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vQfllSkmoNuw8q4qfHGIp__jmp-hFtjfLu9MYVJWD3NYg-S0Kkhfq983aSbPEqzWWkl8K6Dog0BjHHu/pub
https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vRhso1jNquzLhu73i-lC4prmlLpK58uZjKY0khUTVXs4G1yvPCAd_bNICtluSlWyY7s642EPssPEy1k/pub
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1Z21zNXer8vdSiFUm56c9kffIV3sRb4Ed6nt11guUV28/edit
http://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/ks3/science
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